
 
 

 
 
 
 
26 September 2014 
 
 
 
TO:  IHP hearing participant     
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
NOTICE OF CONFERENCE 
 
The Independent Hearings Panel would like to invite you to attend a conference to be 
held on Friday, 3 October 2014 at 2.00pm in Hearing Room 1, Level 16, Tower 
One, 205 Queen Street, Auckland CBD.   
 
The purpose of this conference is to address paragraphs 7-33 in the attached 
Memorandum from Douglas Allen, Ellis Gould dated 19 September 2014 along with 
Procedural Minute 10 and Fact Sheet 8, both also attached.   
 
Please note that the venue has a limited capacity, therefore you are required to 
RSVP no later than 4pm, Wednesday 1 October 2014.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
writer on (09) 977 6993 or julie.mckee@aupihp.govt.nz  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie McKee 
Team Leader Unitary Plan Hearings  
 

For further information 
Visit www.aupihp.govt.nz or contact us at info@aupihp.govt.nz 

http://www.aupihp.govt.nz/
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